
 

 
Organization Support for the Blackburn Park Artificial Turf Project 
 
Organization   Contact Members Page 
Shuswap Youth Soccer Association Jayme Franklin 1800 2 
Salmon Arm Secondary (Sullivan) Tekki Brown 250 3-4 
Salmon Arm Minor Baseball Rebecca Scott 309 5 
Salmon Arm Coed Soccer Dan Gunn 250 6 
North Okanagan Soccer League Chad Forman 220 7 
Shuswap Women’s Recreational Soccer Assoc. Georgina Newell 150 8 
Yeti Rugby Club Jeff Miller 145 9 
Salmon Arm Over 45 Men’s Soccer John Wilson 50 10 
Salmon Arm Silverbacks Brooks Christensen 55 11 
Traverse Integrated Health Dave Fleming & Bree Petch   12 
Salmon Arm Lawn Bowling Club Anthony Gay  13 
 Total 3,229  
 





Blackburn Park Artificial Field Project, Letter of Support

To whom it may concern, 

We are writing this letter as a community user group to express our strong support for the 
installation of the Blackburn Park Artificial Field Project. 

The SYSA Artificial Field Benefits Report has highlighted the many advantages of installing an 
artificial multi-sport field.  As an organization that serves the community, we believe that the 
installation of an artificial multi-sport field would provide opportunities of growth, and numerous 
benefits for different user groups, including soccer teams, football teams, lacrosse teams, 
schools, and community members. The field would offer a safe, durable, and cost-effective 
surface for various sports and recreational activities, allowing for more extended playing 

seasons and reducing the risk of injuries. 

Furthermore, the installation of an artificial multi-sport field would promote a healthy and active 
lifestyle, providing more opportunities for physical activity for people of all ages. It would also 

benefit the local economy by attracting more tournaments and events to the area. 

We urge you to consider funding this project as it would benefit our community in multiple 
ways. We believe that the installation of an artificial multi-sport field in our community would be 
a valuable addition and provide a safe and reliable surface for sports and recreational activities 

for years to come. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely,

http://shuswapsoccer.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/2022-10-03-SYSA-Artifical-Field-Benefits-Report.pdf


To whom it may concern. 

My name is Tekki Brown-Hryniw and I am the Athletic Director at 
Salmon Arm Secondary.  We currently have about 250 student athletes, 
many of whom would benefit from more access to a safe field.  
Extending the hours of game or practice time would benefit our soccer, 
rugby and football teams.  A field of this type would allow our town to 
be more competitive with surrounding areas that already have facilities 
like this in place.  We are often faced with challenges related to hours 
of daylight, length of season and snow and frost.  Due to the poor 
condition of our school field, our coaches generally look for other 
places to practice and play to keep kids safe from injury.  Our school 
and community would benefit from the ability to provide more 
opportunity and access for youth in sport.  

Sincerely, 

Tekki Brown-Hryniw 
Athletic Director 
LR-Yoga-Fitness Teacher 
Sr. Girls Basketball Coach 
Salmon Arm Secondary 
tbrownhr@sd83.bc.ca 
250-832-2188 School
She/Her/Hers
I write in gratitude on the Traditional, Ancestral and Unceded Territory of the Secwepemc People





Blackburn Park Artificial Field Project, Letter of Support

To whom it may concern,

We are writing this letter as a community user group to express our strong support for the
installation of the Blackburn Park Artificial Field Project.

The SYSA Artificial Field Benefits Report has highlighted the many advantages of installing an
artificial multi-sport field. As an organization that serves the community, we believe that the
installation of an artificial multi-sport field would provide opportunities of growth, and numerous
benefits for different user groups, including soccer teams, football teams, lacrosse teams,
schools, and community members. The field would offer a safe, durable, and cost-effective
surface for various sports and recreational activities, allowing for more extended playing
seasons and reducing the risk of injuries.

Furthermore, the installation of an artificial multi-sport field would promote a healthy and active
lifestyle, providing more opportunities for physical activity for people of all ages. It would also
benefit the local economy by attracting more tournaments and events to the area.

We urge you to consider funding this project as it would benefit our community in multiple ways.
We believe that the installation of an artificial multi-sport field in our community would be a
valuable addition and provide a safe and reliable surface for sports and recreational activities for
years to come.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Dan Gunn
Co-Ed League Organizer
Salmon Arm Soccer

http://shuswapsoccer.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/2022-10-03-SYSA-Artifical-Field-Benefits-Report.pdf


Blackburn Park Artificial Field Project, Letter of Support 

To whom it may concern,  

We are writing this letter as a community user group to express our strong support for the installation of 
the Blackburn Park Artificial Field Project.  

The SYSA Artificial Field Benefits Report has highlighted the many advantages of installing an artificial 
multi-sport field.  As an organization that serves the community, we believe that the installation of an 
artificial multi-sport field would provide opportunities of growth, and numerous benefits for different 
user groups, including soccer teams, football teams, lacrosse teams, schools, and community members. 
The field would offer a safe, durable, and cost-effective surface for various sports and recreational 
activities, allowing for more extended playing seasons and reducing the risk of injuries.  

Furthermore, the installation of an artificial multi-sport field would promote a healthy and active 
lifestyle, providing more opportunities for physical activity for people of all ages. It would also benefit 
the local economy by attracting more tournaments and events to the area.  

We urge you to consider funding this project as it would benefit our community in multiple ways. We 
believe that the installation of an artificial multi-sport field in our community would be a valuable 
addition and provide a safe and reliable surface for sports and recreational activities for years to come.  

Thank you for your consideration.  

Sincerely, 
 
Chad Forman 
League Administrator 
North Okanagan Soccer League (Men’s) 



Blackburn Park Artificial Field Project, Letter of Support 

To whom it may concern,  

We are writing this letter as a community user group to express our strong support for the installation of 
the Blackburn Park Artificial Field Project.  

The SYSA Artificial Field Benefits Report has highlighted the many advantages of installing an artificial 
multi-sport field.  As an organization that serves the community, we believe that the installation of an 
artificial multi-sport field would provide opportunities of growth, and numerous benefits for different 
user groups, including soccer teams, football teams, lacrosse teams, schools, and community members. 
The field would offer a safe, durable, and cost-effective surface for various sports and recreational 
activities, allowing for more extended playing seasons and reducing the risk of injuries.  

Furthermore, the installation of an artificial multi-sport field would promote a healthy and active 
lifestyle, providing more opportunities for physical activity for people of all ages. It would also benefit 
the local economy by attracting more tournaments and events to the area.  

We urge you to consider funding this project as it would benefit our community in multiple ways. We 
believe that the installation of an artificial multi-sport field in our community would be a valuable 
addition and provide a safe and reliable surface for sports and recreational activities for years to come.  

Thank you for your consideration.  

Sincerely, 
 
Georgina Newell 
President, SWRSA 
Shuswap Women’s Recreational Soccer Association 







                Salmon Arm Sports Inc 
               Silverbacks Hockey Club 
                              2600 - 10th Avenue N.E. 
                       Salmon Arm, British Columbia                                
                                          V1E 2S4 

  Phone: (250) 832-3856 Fax: (250) 832-3812 
      

   
    

Blackburn Park Artificial Field Project, Letter of Support  
To whom it may concern,  

We are writing this letter as a community user group to express our strong support for the installation of the 
Blackburn Park Artificial Field Project.  

The SYSA Artificial Field Benefits Report has highlighted the many advantages of installing an artificial multi-
sport field. As an organization that serves the community, we believe that the installation of an artificial multi-
sport field would provide opportunities of growth, and numerous benefits for different user groups, including 
soccer teams, football teams, lacrosse teams, schools, and community members. The field would offer a safe, 
durable, and cost-effective surface for various sports and recreational activities, allowing for more extended 
playing seasons and reducing the risk of injuries.  

Furthermore, the installation of an artificial multi-sport field would promote a healthy and active lifestyle, 
providing more opportunities for physical activity for people of all ages. It would also benefit the local economy 
by attracting more tournaments and events to the area.  

We urge you to consider funding this project as it would benefit our community in multiple ways. We believe 
that the installation of an artificial multi-sport field in our community would be a valuable addition and 
provide a safe and reliable surface for sports and recreational activities for years to come.  

Thank you for your consideration.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 
 
Brooks Christensen 
General Manager, 
Salmon Arm Silverbacks 
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